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RE: Upcoming Construction Activity on Wellington Street South at Arthur Street East  

 

Dear Resident, 

This letter is to advise you of upcoming construction set to occur near your home on March 23, 2021 

sometime between 9am to 5pm.  Residents can expect to see construction equipment operating near 

the Wellington Street South and Arthur Street East intersection for approximately 2 hours during the 

day. No road closures are anticipated and traffic will be directed by the construction team as necessary. 

All construction equipment will be removed and restoration should be completed by 5pm that evening. 

The work will include:  

• A borehole drilled in the North shoulder of Wellington Street South near the intersection with 

Arthur Street East. 

This should not impact driveway access or any other services. Garbage and recycling pick-up will remain 

as scheduled and will not be impacted.  

This earth drilling work is to support the ongoing design of the new watermain to be installed on 

Wellington Street South. The design is being completed by WT Infrastructure Solutions Inc. on behalf of 

the Town of the Blue Mountans. This watermain connection will ultimately improve water distribution in 

your neighbourhood.  

Please direct any inquiries or concerns to Jonathon Auckland of WT Infrastructure Solutions. I am happy 

to answer any questions.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Jonathon Auckland, P.Eng.  

Civil Engineer 

WT Infrastructure Solutions Inc.  

jon.auckland@wtinfrastructure.ca 

226-332-0789 


